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Dear Parents/carers 

Voice In A Million – 19th March 2025 

Your child has been invited to take part in Voice In A Million at Wembley Arena on Wednesday 19th March 
2025. This is an amazing opportunity for the children to sing and dance to familiar pop songs in a 
prestigious arena along with 300 or more schools with a live band on stage.  The children will leave 
George Street after an early lunch, and travel by coach to arrive at Wembley Arena for 2pm, they will 
rehearse in the afternoon and then perform in the evening.  They will return to George Street at approx 
10.45pm.  Your child will require a packed tea, sufficient enough for a long evening, and a water bottle. 

The cost of this trip will be £43 per child which includes rehearsal materials, cost of the coach and a T Shirt 
to wear during the performance.  Payment required no later than 28th February, if payment is not 
received by then the space will be offered out to another child. 

As it will be a late night - registration for those attending will be open until 10.30am on the following 
day. 
 

Please complete the form via the attached link to advise t-shirt sizes.  This is required as soon as possible. 

https://forms.gle/UXzJKQcUGLMx15Gk6 

 

Many thanks  

Sam Giandoni 
Office Manager 
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